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Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department 
 

 

Date: October 8, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: Board Policy Revisions 
 
 
I would like to request that the revision of Board Policy IFA and corresponding Administrative 
Procedures/Exhibits be placed on the agenda for the November 12, 2018, Board of Education’s 
Curriculum Committee. This Policy is regarding the District Technology Network and related 
resources. Thank you for your consideration. 
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